
Dear Working Group, 

As a small Spanish company, we just incorporated in the US, and we think any measure to simplify 
bilateral trade will be of great help for anybody doing business in the US as well as EU. 

For us, as an engineering firm in electronics, having compatible standards valid for both sides of the 
Atlantic would be also a big step forward, given even we have all the CE certificates for our products, 
we need now to go through all the UL approval processes, and our experience so far shows it is not 
that difficult, as both norms are in regard to EMC and Safety quite similar, but the cost burden is 
quite high. 

We really appreciate your work, and hope you´ll be successful in your goal, which in turn will help to 
close gaps in mutual trade. 

Best Regards  

Antonio Royo 
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